
 

1. Bid opening date has been changed to Wednesday, May 13, 2020 at 1:30 p.m. 

2. In the Bench Pad Installation there are no removals of existing benches. These will be new 
locations.  

3. The playground sidewalks at Woodlawn and Kingston Parks will be straight lines with 
rounded corners. They will not be ovals or circles. 

4. Special attention should be made to: 

 Hot Mix Asphalt Placing C., correcting surface irregularities. 
 Installation Tolerances  

 
If more asphalt surfacing is needed to achieve the above specifications, they should be 
included in the base price of the bid. 

 


